M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
May 31, 2016
RE:
Revised BG-1 for Stephens Elementary Chiller

This revised BG-1, page 1, is to update the description of the project due to the low bid exceeding the BG-3 Statement of Proposal Cost Form by more than 10%.

I recommend approval of the revised BG-1 for the above project, as submitted.
Eric K. McArtor
Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
